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 Tuesday 21st March 2023 

 

  

 Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 I hope that you are all well during this busy time of the school year! 

 

In response to feedback from the EYFS parent forum, Reception teachers will begin 

posting in google classroom the learning that has taken place in Maths each week.  

This will be posted every Friday and will begin after the Easter holidays. The post will 

include practical ways in which you can support your child at home in Maths. 

 

If you have not already done so, please can you make sure that you have logged into 

google classroom so that you can receive these posts. If you have lost your login 

details, then please inform your child’s class teacher.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your support,  

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant Head KS1 and EYFS 

 


